February 16, 2016

John Phillips & Louise First
55 Westwood Beach
Lake Qzark, MO 65049

To whom it may concern,

In January of 2015 we contracted with Calvert Construction to do an addition to our house at Lake of the
Ozarks. It requires more experience and knowledge to do a home remodel vs. new construction. Brent
Calvert has the experience and knowledge to do a successful home remode! or new construction. With a
home remodel there are many other things that must be considered. Brent goes the extra mile to be
considerate to your neighbors and keep the job site cleaned up daily.

Brent builds the home as if he were doing it for himself. If something does not look right, he will call you
to discuss instead of making a decision without you. | have never worked with a builder that pays this
much attention to detail. Knowing that someone is looking out for your interest instead of trying to hide
something before you see it is invaluable.

Brent is an honest and detail oriented person that we would recommend to anyone remodeling or
building a new home. As a bonus Brent actually shows up to do the work as promised, unlike many
other contractors at the lake.

Sincerely,

John Phillips
Louise First



